
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 June 2018 
 
 
RE: Confirmation of no ruminant protein contamination 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to declare that none of the dairy feed pellets produced at our stock feed mill have any 
ruminant protein added. 
 
Our dairy feed pellets are suitable for feeding to sheep, cattle, deer, goats and all other ruminant 
animals. 
 
Both of our feed mills are ruminant protein free.  We ban our trucks from carting or handling any 
ruminant protein material – including both pellets and/or raw materials containing ruminant 
protein.   
 
Our feed mills are also banned from using any of the following materials: fish meal, feather meal, 
tallow, egg or products containing eggs or egg byproducts. 
 
The Mangatawhiri feed mill is an NZFMA registered and audited “Feed Safe” site. 
 
For further information, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone number below. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Neil Burndred 
Managing Director 
Takanini Feeds Ltd 
021 959 433  


